A Reflective Diary

The reflective diary will provide evidence in your portfolio of your engagement with the coaching and embedding course. Your writing evidences the personal learning journey that you undertake and highlights changes to your own practice. Reflective thinking is an important element of coaching as well as the teaching and learning process, leading to changes to practice. It is essential that you complete it regularly rather than leaving it. Written sections include a requirement to meet level 3 academic writing skills. 

The diary should be between 1,500 and 2,000 words and should be word processed. It will enable you to reflect on key elements of the training and to record any insights that you had, and any difficulties and strategies to overcome them. You will need to comment on:

· using peer coaching techniques and  the benefits of embedding LLN in induction procedures

·  the value of embedding in a vocational context in order to raise learners’ self esteem

· embedding LLN  within an organisation
· your own area of personal development

Making writing reflective

Question: How can you tell if you are being reflective in your writing? 

Answer: A simple way is to use standard ‘type’ for the descriptive elements of the comment and italics or colour for the analytical / reflective elements. By doing this you can judge amounts of description and reflection. (see below)



During the session on Day 1 we had the opportunity to work together on the coaching for the first time. We sat opposite each other and I listened to my coaching partner talk about a problem at work related to photocopying and lack of time to develop new resources. I agreed that I also had some problems but suggested some on-line ideas that my partner is going to try. (This is description only)





During the session on Day 1 we had the opportunity to work together on the coaching for the first time. We sat opposite each other and I listened to my coaching partner talk about a problem at work related to photocopying and lack of time to develop new resources. I agreed that I also had some problems but suggested some on-line ideas that my partner is going to try. I felt that I had listened to the problem but at this stage I did not know if this sort of ‘advice’ was helpful as it could just place an extra burden on a tutor who may not have easy access to the internet, or the time to look at resources in depth and then download them. Later during the session I began to understand some of the differences between ‘mentoring’ and ‘coaching’ techniques and will think about the types of questions that can be used in the coaching process to support each other.


 (The italicised text shows further thinking around the subject) 











